ATTACHMENT #5

RECEIVED
JEN 30 2006

Ron Swanson duneau,;ﬁ%%‘}?a?if?aﬁ
Chair, Airport Board
Juneau International Airport

This letter is to address the Airport Board during the next meeting. It is a non-agenda
item and I would like to have the Board address a safety item that Airport Employees
deal with every day they work. We park in the employee lot and have no designated
walkways or crosswalks to the airport. I would like to suggest a crosswalk be put at the
end of the sidewalk in front of the car rental parking to the car exit gate at the employee
parking lot. At this time we make our way from parking our vehicle, past the parking lot
checkout to the nearest sidewalk, which puts us in front of traffic exiting the paid lot and
people not necessarily paying attention to someone crossing two lanes of exiting vehicles.

I appreciate your attention to this item.

Genevieve Conrad
Airport Employee

18610 Trails End Drive
Juneau, AK 99801

Email: vich@gci.net

Cc: Allan Heese
Airport Manager



